
Friday 2nd October 2020 

This week in English, the children have been learning about verbs in the present 

progressive tense and have been reading a non- fiction book called ‘The Wild Cat Guide’. 

In Maths, the children have been learning about multiplication, using arrays and 

repeated addition. They have also been learning the five times tables. 

Next week in English, the children will be reading, ‘That Rabbit Belongs to Emily Brown’ 

and will focus on proper nouns. In Maths, they will be learning multiplication, exploring 

repeated addition and will be counting in 2s, 5s and 10s. 

This month, we are celebrating Black History Month. We would like the children to 

create a poster, in honour of this month. Resources and a letter have already been sent 

out this week, explaining the task. We look forward in seeing all the fantastic posters. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

Year 2 team 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


